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SAFETY ALERT

No. 002 – Original

Gate 212 – PBB Damage
Water Spilled – Operator Panel 

August 6, 2018

On August 6, 2018, the PBB – Gate 212 suffered extensive damage on the PLC Unit due to liquid spilled
on the control station. 

This is a reminder for the TBIT Airlines and Service Providers, that in order to prevent damage 
to the equipment, liquids or any KIND of beverages are prohibited in the Jet bridges. 

For any concerns please contact Vanderlande Control Room at 
TEL:1(310)215-1218 or TBITEC Hotline TEL:1(310)646-9378. 




